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project 	 Porsche Design Tower 
tipology    	residential
architect	 Sieger Suarez 		
	 Architectural 		
	 Partnership
realization 2017
address 	 18555 Collins Avenue, 	
	 Sunny Isles Beach 

project 	 MoCA Miami - Museum 	
	 of contemporary art
tipology    	museum
architect	 Gwathmey Siegel & 	
	 Associates Architects
realization  1996
address 	 770 NE 125th Street, 	
	 North Miami

project 	 Faena House
tipology    	residential
architect	 Foster + Partners
realization 2015 
address 	 3201 Collins Avenue, 	
	 Miami Beach

project 	 Faena Forum 
tipology    	mixed use
architect	 OMA  
realization 	2016
address 	 33rd Street / Collins 	
	 Avenue, Miami Beach

project 	 The Bass Museum 
	 of art new wing 	
tipology    	museum
architect	 Arata Isozaki  
realization 2001
address 	 2100 Collins Avenue, 	
	 Miami Beach 

project 	 Miami Beach 		
	 Soundscape Park 	
tipology    	public
architect	 West 8  
realization 2011
address 	 400 17th Street, 
	 Miami Beach 

project 	 New World Center	
tipology    	leisure
architect	 Gehry Partners  
realization 2011
address 	 500 17th Street, 
	 Miami Beach 

project 	 Montclair 
tipology    	residential
architect	 Oppenheim 
	 Architecture + Design  
realization 2017
address 	 1700 Meridian avenue, 	
	 Miami beach 

project 	 1111 Lincoln 		
	 Road 	
tipology    	mixed use
architect	 Herzog & de Meuron  
realization 	2010
address 	 1111 Lincoln Road

project 	 321 Ocean
tipology    	residential
architect	 TEN arquitectos  
realization 	2017
address 	 321 Ocean Drive

project 	 Ilona 	
tipology    	residential
architect	 Oppenheim 
	 Architecture + Design  
realization 	2002
address 	 221 Jefferson Avenue, 	
	 Miami Beach

project 	 South Pointe Park 
tipology    	public
architect	 Hargreaves Associates  
realization 	2009
address 	 1 Washington Ave, 	
	 Miami Beach

project 	 Dilido Haus 
tipology    	residential
architect	 Gabriela Caicedo-	
	 Liebert / HOME 
	 VISION DNA  
realization 2016
address 	 109 8th Terrace, Dilido 	
	 Island, Miami Beach 

project 	 Villa Ananda  	
tipology    	residential
architect	 Ricardo Bofill  
realization 2000
address 	 20 W Dilido Drive, 	
	 Dilido Island, 
	 Miami Beach

project 	 Dior Miami Facade 
tipology    	commercial
architect	 Barbaritobancel 	
	 Architectes / PETER 	
	 MARINO ARCHITECT  
realization 2016
address 	 162 NE 39th Street

project 	 Palm Court	
tipology    	commercial
architect	 Sou Fujimoto  
realization 2014
address 	 140 NE 39th Street 

A

B
C

D

E

F

project 	 City View Garage 
tipology    	infrastructure
architect	 IwamotoScott / 
	 Leong Leong  
realization 	2015
address 	 3800 NE 1st Avenue

project 	 Ten Museum Park 	
tipology    	residential
architect	 Oppenheim Architecture 	
	 + Design  
realization 2007
address 	 1040 Biscayne Blvd

project 	 Icon Bay 
tipology    	residential
architect	 Arquitectonica   
realization 	2015
address 	 460 NE 28th Street

project 	 Elysee Residences 
tipology    	residential
architect	 Arquitectonica   
realization 	2018
address 	 700 NE 23rd Street

project 	 250 Wynwood 
tipology    	residential		
architect	 DFA  
realization 	2016
address 	 250 NW 24th Street

project 	 University of Miami Life 	
	 Science & Technology 	
	 Park 
tipology    	education
architect	 ZGF Architects  
realization 	2011
address 	 1951 NW 7th Avenue

project 	 Adrienne Arsht Center 	
	 for the Performing Arts  
tipology     cultural
architect	 Pelli Clarke Pelli  
realization 2006
address 	 1301 Biscayne 		
	 Boulevard 

project 	 Perez Art 		
	 Museum 	
tipology    museum
architect	 Herzog & de Meuron  
realization 2013
address 	 1103 Biscayne 		
	 Boulevard
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project 	 50 Biscayne 
tipology    	residential
architect	 Sieger Suarez 		
	 Architectural 		
	 Partnership  
realization 2007
address	 50 Biscayne Boulevard

project 	 Southeast 		
	 Financial Center 
	 (former 		
	 Wachovia) 	
tipology    	office
architect	 Edward Charles Bassett 	
	 - SOM  
realization 1984
address 	 200 South Biscayne 	
	 Boulevard

project 	 Miami Tower 
tipology    	office
architect	 Pei Cobb Freed 
	 & Partners  
realization 1987
address 	 100 SE 2nd Street 

project 	 Mint 
tipology    	residential
architect	 Revuelta Vega Leon  
realization 2008
address	 350 South Miami 	
	 Avenue

project 	 Icon Brickell 
tipology    	residential
architect	 Arquitectonica  
realization 2008
address 	 465 Brickell Avenue

project 	 500 Brickell 
tipology    	residential
architect	 Arquitectonica  
realization 2008
address 	 500 Brickell Avenue 
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project 	 One Thousand Museum 	
tipology    	mixed use
architect	 Zaha Hadid  
realization 2018
address 	 1000 Biscayne 		
	 Boulevard  

project 	 American Airlines 	
	 Arena  	
tipology    	sport
architect	 Arquitectonica / HOK / 	
	 360 Architecture  
realization 1999
address 	 601 Biscayne Boulevard

38

35 36

39 4037

project 	 Brickell Flatiron 
tipology    	residential
architect	 Luis Revuelta / 
	 Iosa Ghini Associati  
realization 2018
address	 1001 South Miami 	
	 Avenue

project 	 Millecento 		
	 Residences	
tipology    	residential
architect	 Carlos Ott / Pininfarina  
realization 2015
address 	 1100 S Miami Avenue 

project 	 Soma at Brickell 
tipology    	residential
architect	 MSA Architects  
realization 2015
address 	 145 SW 13th Street

project 	 Brickell House 	
tipology    	mixed use
architect	 Sieger Suarez 		
	 Architectural 		
	 Partnership  
realization 2014
address 	 1300 Brickell Bay Drive

project 	 Atlantis Condominium	
tipology    	residential
architect	 Arquitectonica  
realization 1982
address 	 2025 Brickell Avenue 

project 	 Espirito Santo Plaza
tipology    	office
architect	 Kohn Pedersen Fox  
realization 2004
address 	 1395 Brickell 		
	 Avenue 	

30 31 32
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29

project 	 Brickell City Centre 
tipology    	mixed use
architect	 Arquitectonica  
realization 2016
address 	 701 South Miami 	
	 Avenue

project 	 Plaza on Brickell 	
tipology    	residential
architect	 Nichols Brosch Wurst 	
	 Wolfe & Associates  
realization 2007
address 	 900 Brickell Avenue 

33 34



project 	 Paul Cejas School 
	 of Architecture 
tipology    	education
architect	 Bernard Tschumi 	
	 Architects
realization 2003
address 	 Florida International 	
	 University, 11200 SW 	
	 8th Street

project 	 Chapman Graduate 	
	 School of Business 
tipology    	education
architect	 Kohn Pedersen Fox / 	
	 BEA international  
realization 2008
address 	 Florida International 	
	 University, 11200 
	 SW 8th Street 

project 	 Miami Dade College 	
	 Academic Support 	
	 Center 	
tipology    	education
architect	 Perkins+Will  
realization 2012
address 	 11011 SW 104 Street, 	
	 Kendall Campus

project 	 South Miami-Dade 	
	 Cultural Arts Center 	
tipology    	cultural
architect	 Arquitectonica  
realization 2011
address 	 110950 SW 211th 	
	 Street, Cutler Bay 

project 	 School of 		
	 international 	
	 and public 		
	 affairs 	
tipology    	education
architect	 Arquitectonica  
realization 2008
address 	 Florida International 	
	 University, 11200 
	 SW 8th Street 

41 42

project 	 The Grove at Grand 	
	 Bay 	
tipology    	residential
architect	 BIG  
realization 2016
address 	 2675 and 2669 South 	
	 Bayshore Drive, 	
	 Coconut Grove 

project 	 Park Grove 	
tipology    	mixed use
architect	 OMA  
realization 2018
address 	 2701 S Bayshore Drive 

46 47 48

43 44

45

project 	 Frost Art Museum 	
tipology    	museum
architect	 HOK  
realization 2008
address 	 10975 SW 17th Street 
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